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Good Bye to Aoei Saenprom
July 3rd we will be saying “goodbye” to a lovely young lady who 
has been with us in Squamish for the year. She is Aoei Saenprom 
an exchange Rotary Student from Thailand. She delighted the 
Rotary weekly meeting on June 11th with a slide presentation 
of her year in Squamish.  From seeing snow for the first time, 
learning to ski, attending the Rotary Youth Leadership Awards, 
the Rotary District Conference in Victoria and other numerous 
events in the community and at school she has had quite a year.  
She will take with her a heart full of love and memories of her 
host families: the Davis’, Imbeaus and Rommels. We will miss 
Aoei at our weekly luncheon meetings with her ready smile and 
her numerous adventures she quite happily shares with us. One 
of the funniest stories she tells is about “Aoei the Potter” when 
the clay went flying off the wheel in art class. After Aoei’s presentation, Rotary flags were 
exchanged and Aoei received big hug from President Denise Ritter and we all wished her a 
safe trip home to Thailand.  

Rotary Reflection and Celebration
It’s that time of year again when Rotary reflects and celebrates the achievements of the 2008/2009 
Rotary year and welcomes the 2009/2010 executive. This year’s “Installation Dinner” for 
members and guests was held at Quest University the evening of June 18th. President Denise 
reflected on the many successes of the club this past year, from community events including 
the imminent placement of the new clock downtown, the annual bike safety at the schools, the 
Linda Carney Celebrity Challenge on June 20th, as well as international projects including Casa 
Colibre Health Clinic in Guatemala, Tegucigalpa Market Kids, and Emmanuel Boyz Rescue 
Centre. Interact presidents Jaslyn Haberl and Connor Haberl gave us an overview of their year. 
The club inducted two new members, Kevin Haberi and Ueli Liechti. The installation of the 
new executive took place and new incoming president Ian Davis made a brief presentation. He 
is looking forward to working with the new executive and has set some challenging goals for 
the upcoming year. 

If you are interested in finding out more about the Rotary Club of  Squamish  
Visit: www.squamishrotary.com
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